BREAKWATER IRREGULARS

May 12, 1971

enclosed are racing instructions and a
chart with marks of the course. Save these,

as they will be used for all races thils season.

Our first race is definite for May 23.
The first gun will be at 1150; we are looklng
forward to seeing you.

We plan shortly to mail you a schedule
of our day races. Also, on June 5, MORC is
holding a single-handed race. There willl be
a division for those without certificates,
and you will all receive invitations to enter.

In the light of the way our fleet swept
the 1970 Denmark race, we are hoping for a
large representation in the MORC single-handed,
and a strong showing in the finishes.



